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Easter Rock Hunt 
We are looking forward to the Rock Hunt TOMORROW!! We would love to see you there. Hopefully the 
weather will be kind to us for a fun filled afternoon completing the map then joining in with the games and 
activities back at School. The rocks will be hidden from 12pm and the School activities will start at 2pm – 4pm. 
 
School Choir 
Miss Mc will be setting up a School Choir Club on Monday lunchtimes starting after 
Easter on Monday 15th April, they will be singing a mixture of popular songs old and 
new. 
Singing has many benefits and helps improve memory, emotional well-being, self-
esteem and provides a good workout for the heart and lungs. Singing is especially 
fun for children, helping them connect while developing important social skills.  
Let Hannah in the office know if your child would like to join in! 
 
Junior Food Technology 
After the Easter break, the Juniors will be focusing on Greek food in their DT lessons, they will be taste testing 
different types of Greek food and making pitta break, Greek salad and honey spiced biscuit. To cover the cost 
of the ingredients, we are asking for £2 per child payable via School money. 
 
Infant Spellings 
Reminder that Year 1 and 2 children have spelling activities at the back of their red homework letters and 
sounds books. It is expected that they should try out an activity each week to help them to learn the spelling 
patterns. 
 
Dentist 
The Lower Juniors have been looking at teeth and would love to have a visit from someone in the dentistry 
profession to come and tell them some more about teeth! if you have a friend or relative in the dentistry 
profession that would like to come in and talk to our children, please ask them to get in touch with Hannah in 
the office. 
 
Achievements outside of School 

We have lots of achievements this week!! 
Evie has made a wonderful poster all about the National Parks 
Adam has been awarded Learn to Swim Level 5 
Florrie has achieved the Blue Peter Sport badge 
Syd has a bronze medal for coming 3rd in a Football tournament. 
                                    Well done everyone! 

Don’t forget to bring your outside achievements into School on a Friday morning for us to celebrate with you. 
 
Staff Vacancies: 
Here at Hornby St.Margarets, we are looking for a Teaching Assistant to work in the Infants, please click the 
link for more details https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/nt_vacancyDetails.asp?id=63309 
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Leck St Peter’s CE Primary School are looking for a welfare assistant. We need someone to help serve meals 
and supervise children during the midday break. The vacancy is term time only covering Monday – 
Friday from 11:15am – 1:15pm (this includes collection of meals from Melling). 
Are you or do you know anyone who may be interested? Please share with friends and family. 
Contact Gemma Knapp for more details 015242 71538. 
 
Palm Sunday 
The Church Congregation will be meeting at School at 10.40am on Palm Sunday for a procession to Church. 
It would be lovely to see you there, everyone is welcome. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Infants 
 

Lower Juniors Upper Juniors 
 Archie 

 Working with 
independence to write 
his own story based on 

the Three Little Pigs  

Emmie 
For her fantastic attitude 
towards her end of term 

assessments. 

Sophia 
For her determination in 

our STEM workshop 
whilst engineering. 

 
Our value this term is Patience 

 

 
Sophie - Demonstrating patience by checking 
through her maths quiz 

What’s on this week…  
Monday 25th March Juniors – come in PE kit 

Junior Film ASC – last one! 

Tuesday 26th March Junior trip - Geography trip to Brockhole 

Wednesday 27th March Infants – come in PE kit 
2.30pm – Going to Church – families are welcome to join us for Holy Week Worship 

Thursday 28th March Juniors – PE kit 
Swimming for Years 3,4 & 5 – last one for this academic year 
School Closes for Easter hols 3.30pm 

Advance warning…  

Monday 15th April School Reopens 

Tuesday 16th April Junior Football tournament at Arkholme 

Monday 6th May School Closed – Bank Holiday 
Monday 13th May Infant trip to Borwick Hall 

SATs week 
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INGLETON  

CRICKET CLUB 
Coming to Ingleton again in 2024. 

At Ingleton Cricket Club on the sportsfield behind Ingleborough Community Centre, Main  

Street Ingleton, LA6 3HG 

The official programmes will commence on Friday 17 May, led by ECB Level 2 coach John  

Hughes 

 All stars 6-7pm 

 Dynamos 7-8pm 

You can sign up from 12 April using the websites on the posters below, if you are unsure  

then come along to some taster sessions in late April/Early May (weather permitting), Con_tact John 
on John.Hughes@cumbriacricket.co.uk to check dates nearer the time (or Join  

Ingleton Cricket Club on Facebook) 

The official program last 8 weeks, but we will continue running both All Stars and Dynamos  

through to the schools return in September for those who are not away in sunnier place. 

 

 


